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Board Members Attended

the Annual Tea Reception
Hosted by
Legislative Council
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The Legislative Council hosted an Annual Tea Reception
with the Boards of Directors of 6 charity organisations. The
TWGHSs Board of Directors 2025/2026 was invited to attend
the reception, where they exchanged views with Legco
members on social welfare, community and livelihood
issues, reaffirming their commitment to building a caring

and inclusive society together.
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'. Mr. TAI Sheung Shing, JP (second row, right 4), Under Secretary for Housing, and Mr. LOW Chen Yang, Joe (second row,
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The Hon. LEUNG Kwan Yuen, Andrew, GBM, GBS, JP
(first row, left 9), President of the Legislative Council, and
members of Legislative Council took a group photo with
Mr. HO Yau Kai, Orlando (first row, left 8), Chairman of TWGHSs,
and Board Members.
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Board Members were invited to attend
the Tea Reception. |
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Yau Pok Road Light Public Housing
in Yuen Long - “Daddy, | Love You”
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To celebrate the 1st Father’s Day since the occupation of the Yau Pok Road
Light Public Housing in Yuen Long, which is jointly operated by TWGHSs and
Pioneer Management Limited, TWGHSs invited Mr. TAI Sheung Shing, JP,
Under Secretary for Housing, and Mr. LOW Chen Yang, Joe, Head of
Community Services Division of TWGHSs, to join the event. During the

occasion, they gained insights into residents’ everyday lives after moving in,

while sharing a memorable time together making desserts and handicrafts.

left 2), Head of Community Services Division of TWGHSs posed for a group photo with residents.
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Naming Ceremony of

Cheung Che Man Kwok Yuen Ho
Star Welcoming Terrace at
TWGHSs Tsoi Wing Sing

Primary School
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The School’'s Welcoming Terrace has been officially named
“Cheung Che Man Kwok Yuen Ho Star Welcoming Terrace”, in

recognition of Mr. CHEUNG Che Man and Ms. KWOK Yuen Ho,
the generous donors, whose donation of HK$500,000 supported

the beautification of the campus environment.
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Ms. WONG Kam Lai (left 8), Chief Professional Development Officer (School Leadership and Professional Development Section) of the Education
Bureau, Mr. CHEUNG Che Man (right 8), the donor and his family members, Mr. TSENG Hing Yip, York (left 7), Vice-Chairman of TWGHs, Dr. TSOI
Wing Sing, Ken, BBS, JP (left 6), Advisory Board Member cum Chairman 2019/2020 of TWGHSs and School Supervisor, Board Members, Mr. SU
Yau On, Albert (left 2), Chief Executive of TWGHs and Ms. LEUNG Tun Yu (right 1), School Principal of TWGHs Tsoi Wing Sing Primary School,
hosted the Plaque Unveiling Ceremony together.
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